
 

COMMUNICATION ON ENGAGEMENT 
2017-06-17 

To our stakeholders, 

I am pleased to confirm that, The Organization for Poverty Alleviation and Development (OPAD), 

reaffirms its support to the United Nations Global Compact and its Ten Principles in the areas of 

Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption. This is our communication on engagement 

with the United Nations Global Compact. We welcome feedback on its contents. 

In this Communication of Engagement, we describe the actions that our organization has taken to 

support the UN Global Compact and its principles as suggested for an organization like ours. We also 

commit to sharing this information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of 

communication.                                                                                         

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Frank Kanu 

Executive Director 

Self-assessment 

Actions 

OPAD has engaged the local Global Compact Networks. 

OPAD has involved in mass awareness information about the United Nations Global Compact among 

its partners in Europe and Africa 

The organization has participated in meetings organized by the Nordic Global Network in Sweden 

and Finland 

Outcomes, OPAD has reached out to civil societies and different Networks in Europe and Africa 

where in different meetings created awareness about the United Nations Global Compact. 


